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MULTIPURPOSE SERVICE PROGRAM 

Thank you to everyone who came to the 

community drop-in sessions in early December 

and viewed the plans for the redevelopment of 

the Murrurundi Wilson Memorial Hospital. The 

project team received great feedback about the 

new build and refurbishment options.  

The redevelopment project aims to bring the 

ageing infrastructure at the hospital up to 

modern healthcare standards, and allow for the 

introduction of enhanced models of care.  

Based on previous community feedback that 

the current site should be used for the location 

of the redevelopment, the project team 

presented two concept design options at the 

information sessions.  

There was good attendance and feedback 

across the two days on the two concept 

designs, and feedback is still being taken on 

the plans until mid-February 2019.  

To view the redevelopment plans please visit  

www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au/Projects/Murrurundi. 

Project information boards showing the plans are 

also displayed in the hospital.  

Feedback on the project is open until 15 

February 2019. To have your say please email: 

HI-info@health.nsw.gov.au  

or write to:  

Project Director 

Murrurundi Hospital Redevelopment 

c/o Health Infrastructure  

PO Box 1060  

North Sydney  NSW  2059 

Community Update—January 2019 

Keep up-to-date  
Project newsletters and information will be 

added to the Murrurundi project page on the 

MPS Program website at: 

www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au/Projects/ 

Murrurundi  

Redevelopment plans go on display 

Members of the project team and Murrurundi Hospital staff 

Community members viewing the redevelopment plans  
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